
Departrnent of Maritinre Safety Agency

participated in the discussions on the

topics of (f) Present status of marine

pol lut ion in Western Paci f ic  Areas, Q)

Oceanographic structures of Western

S U R V E Y

From 28 Ju ly  to  2  August  1989,  the

Survey Vessel SHOYO (1,900 tons) of the

Hydrographic Department of Jalnn

visited the Port of fnchon, Republic of

Korea,  for  the f i rs t  t in re ,  by  inv i ta-

t ion of Mr. Kim, Kwang-Duck, then Chief

Hydrographer of the Republic of Korea.

Mr.  Takumi  Mor i ,  D i rector ,  P lanning

Division of the Hydrographic Department

led a l5-member team on board, mostly

comprising technical personnel of the

Hydrographic Depa.rtment. During the

visit ,  a technical meeting on hydrog-

raphy was held at the Off ice of Hydro-

graphic Mfairs (OHA) of Korea in

fnchon to exchange views on the matters

Pacific and their influences on global

envirorunental surveys and investiga-

tions for the future" A technical tour

was also organized to v is i t  I ' ,1.S.A.

Research Center on 7 February.

S  B Y

A N D K O R E A

of mutual concern, inclr:ding exchange

of ocean current data in the waters

between Korea and Japan. fn 1990,

Dr. Takahiro Sato, Chief Hydrographer

of Japan, sent an invitation to the OHA

to send one of their survey vessels to

v is i t  Tokyo.

The Korean Survey Vessel PUSAIr1 801

(439.8 tons)  v is i ted the Por t  o f  Tokyo

from 6 to 10 November 1990, for the

first t ime. Mr. Kim Chang-Hoon, Direc-

tor, '  Marit ime Safety Di.vision of OHA

led a 32-nrenrber team on board. During

their stay in Tokyo, the second hydro-

graphic technical meeting was held at

the Hydrographic Departnrent of Japan.
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